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I STRONGLY URGE you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD1360, An Act to
Preserve Traditional Driver's Licenses and Nondriver Identification Cards.
Traditional Driver's License and Non-Driver's ID cards do NOT establish citizenship!
These should NOT be issued by the Secretary of State because they are supposed to
be NON-PARTISON. They are supposed to uphold the laws of the state and country
and make sure all voters are citizens of the country and/or state. These IDs have
nothing to do with proof of citizenship. They are another way to make people believe
they have a right to vote in U.S. elections without being a citizen. Which is
ILLEGAL! The S.0.S. being involved in this seems VERY STRANGE. Leave this
up to the people running the polls. They are aware of what is necessary to vote. We
need to help the real citizens vote and have their vote count by not being negated by a
non-citizen, illegal, vote. Thank you for wanting our elections to be FAIR and
HONEST!



